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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE 

The U.B. Women’s Club is a non-profit 
service organization to the University at 
Buffalo and its community. Its members 
participate in educational and charitable 
activities which directly sponsor the Grace 
Capen Academic Awards in the Spring 
semester. Membership in U.B. Women’s 
Club is open to women who have a 
commitment to the University and the 
purpose of the Women’s Club. 

 

                       FROM THE PRESIDENT 
  

   
 

 Hi Ladies, 
  
  Well, we are almost done with 2021. It has gone by quickly, and 
life has opened up as the months have passed.  The leaves are 
falling off the trees and we have had our first frost, meaning that 
the holiday season is close at hand. 

Speaking of holidays, I am looking forward to seeing you all that 
the Holiday Luncheon on December 3rd. Thanks to Patricia 
Butler, Kathleen Cwiklinski, and Linda Lee Sciortino, the lunch 
sounds amazing. Make sure you send in your reservations. 

            Everyone should have gotten the updated Constitution & 
Bylaws in their email. If you didn’t, contact me. Please read it, 
we will be voting on it at the Holiday Luncheon. I want to extend 
a thank you to Po Jumper, Connie Rao, Susan Busch, Julia 
Cohan, and Vickie Pappas for spending hours working on the 
update. 

            Everyone also should have received a survey in their 
email concerning ways to increase funding for the Grace W. 
Capen awards. If you haven’t filled it out, please do. There are 
excellent questions and ideas in the survey that can help the 
Club move forward. Thank you to Kim O’Donnell and Pamela 
Lojacono for putting it together. 

            A big thank you to Po Jumper for our 2021-2022 
Yearbook! She did a fabulous job! Unfortunately, the printer left 
out a page when they printed it. If you didn’t get the updated 
page, please contact me and I will make sure you receive it. My 
extra page is already printed out and folded up in my Yearbook. 

            As this is the season for giving thanks, I would also like 
to say thank you to Elaine Kellick for putting together these 
wonderful newsletters! 

  
Have a Happy Thanksgiving!  
Sincerely,  

Taunya Abaya 716-535-9603 
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ACTIVITY GROUPS CALENDAR AND D 

ESCRIPTIONS 
CO-CHAIRS: Barbara Miner  (810- 9205)  and Ann Rudin (689-7804) 

 

ART N LUNCH: GOURMET TECHNIOUES 
Meets last Friday of every month  (COOKING DEMO/LUNCH) 
Announcements will be emailed Meets 2nd Thursday of every month 

JUDIE CHAMPLIN 633-4008 Announcements will be e-mailed       
JUDIE CHAMPLIN 633-4008 

 
BOOKS: FRENCH CONVERSATION 
Meets 2nd Monday from  1:00 - 3:00 PM Meets 1st Monday at 2:00 PM at member’s homes 
Canterbury Woods Clubhouse Members are asked to speak in French only 
CAROLYN GIAMBRA 863-8945 JEAN JAIN   633-5932  
LOIS KELLY 
PAULA SALAMONE (VIA Zoom) 2nd Tuesday 

 
BRIDGE (Adv/lnter): MAJ-JONGG 
1st and 3rd Mondays from 10:00 AM- 3:00 PM Zoom Play every Thursday from 1:00 to 4:00pm 
@ Bob Evans, Niagara Falls Blvd, Amherst KIM O’DONNELL 939-2288 
DONNA GUBALA 440-8690 BETH KADERABECK    689-0883 

 
BRIDGE FLIGHT: NEEDLEWORK 
Bridge times are arranged by players Meets 3rd Thursday at 1:00 PM at member’s homes 

NANCY DENEEN 835-2101 Light refreshments will be served LONA 
ALLENDORFER    688-1734 

DOMINOES/MEXICAN TRAIN: SUSAN D’ANGELO          689-5752 
Meets 2nd Friday from 1:00- 4:00 
MARYANN "PO" JUMPER 435-3412                                         MOVIES 
SUE SIMON 877-3399 Meets 4th Tuesday, times vary 
  E-mail will be sent each month 
SMALL GROUP DINING   DONNA KOZINSKI        675-6197 
Days and places vary. 
Vicki Pappas     

 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

WEEK I BRIDGE 

Inter/Advanced 

(10:00 AM -3;00PM 

FRENCH 

CONVERSATION 

Member’s Home 

( 2:00 PM) 

    

 
WEEK 2 

 
BOOKS 

Canterbury Woods 

Clubhouse 

(1:00 PM) 

 
BOOKS 

Via zoom 

1:00 pm 

 MAH JONGG 

Zoom Play online 

Every Thursday 

(1:00 PM) 

GOURMET 

TECHNIQUES 

Location 

(TBA by email) 

(11:00- 2:30 PM) 

 
DOMINOES 

MEXICAN TRAIN 

(1:00-4:00 PM) 

 
 
 
 

WEEK 3 

BRIDGE 

Inter/Advanced 

(10:00 A.M 

  NEEDLEWORK 

Member's Homes 

Light Refreshments 

l PM) 

 

 

WEEK 4 

 MOVIES 

Times Varies 

(TBA by email) 

  ART N LUNCH 

TBA by email) 

 
❖ Note: Each group in The Small Group Dining Out picks their own day and date. 



UBWC PROGRAM CALENDAR FOR 2021-2022 
 

 
Fall/ Winter Voucher sales  -see form in this newsletter 

Co-Chairs: Beth Hornung, Ellie Grieco 

 
December 3, 2021 – Friday, 11:00-2:00pm  
 
 HOLIDAY LUNCHEON 

Banchetti by Rizzo’s, 550 N. French Road, Amherst. NY 
Co-Chairs:  Linda Lee Sciortino, Kathleen Cwiklinski, Patricia Butler 

 
February-20- 6:00 pm  
  
 CHINESE BANQUET 

Golden Duck, 1840 Maple Rd., Williamsville, NY 
Co-Chairs: Maryalice Pellicci, Jean Jain 

 
March 12, 2022, Saturday 6:00 pm 

 
DINNER & WINE TASTING (Argentinian cuisine/wine) 
Fairdale Banquet Center, 672 Wehrle Drive, Amherst. NY 
Co-Chairs: Luella Kenny, Debra Berger, Betty Schaertel 
Basket Raffle Committee-TBD 

 

April 9, 2022, Saturday 11:00 am-2:00pm  
 
 ELECTION MEETING LUNCHEON 

Samuel’s Grande Manor, 8750 Main Street, Williamsville, NY 
Co-Chairs: Marion Schultz, Sandy Starks 

 
May 14, Saturday 11:00-2:00pm 

 
SPRING LUNCHEON & OFFICERS INSTALLATION 
Russell’s Steaks, Chops & More, 6675 Transit Road, Williamsville, NY 
Co-Chairs:  Jane Meka, Betty Schaerte 

Spring Flower Sale: [By Vouchers Only] 
Co-Chairs: Betty Schaertel, Ethel Enserro 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

General Meeting Minutes Available 
The official minutes of our General Meetings (Holiday Luncheon, Election Luncheon, and Installation Luncheon) 
are available to all members upon request from the Recording Secretary, Sue Busch. email: 
sbusch526@roadrunner.com 

New Members-Dianne Burns and Elaine 
Goldstein co-chairs. 
 
The committee has welcomed the 26 new 
members with a holiday card. They reminded 
them to check the UBWC newsletter for 
upcoming events and participate in them where 
we can meet them in person . 

mailto:sbusch526@roadrunner.com


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOSPITALITY 
Supplies available….. 

 
Hospitality Chair (Debra Berger) and Co-Chair 
(Barbara Kaye) offer assistance to all Chairs and Co- 
Chairs who are planning an event for this year’s 2021- 
2022 Program Calendar. Hospitality has a supply of 
the following items for your use: Rolled Tickets, Flat 
Sheet Tickets, Money Boxes, Ticket/Price Signs, Bud 
Vases, and Votive Candle Holders. 
If you find that you could use any of the above items 
for your event, please contact Debra Berger at:  

d-berger3@roadrunner.com 

OR (716) 691-0279 

MAH JONGG GROUP 

Kim O'Donnell and Beth Kaderabeck, Co-Chairs 
 
We have decided to begin playing in person in 
small groups in our homes on Tuesdays 
in December.  If all goes well, we will continue in 
January as long as we can get volunteers to 
host.  Many of our usual hosts head south in the 
winter months. 
Please give Kim (9392288) or Beth (689-0883)  
a call for more information. 
 

SMALL GROUP DINING OUT- Vicki Pappas 

This activity has reconvened with several small groups 
of diners! Members of each small group select a date 
and a restaurant of their choice each month and eat 
out. There are still a few places for new members on a 
first-come, first-serve basis.  A wait list will also be 
established to create any additional small groups as 
needed. To join, contact Vicki Pappas at 
pappas@indiana.edu 

 

 

WAYS AND MEANS 
Kim O’Donnell and Pam LoJacano co-chairs 
 
We are compiling the fundraising survey 
results. Thank you to those who have 
completed the survey – we appreciate your 
feedback. If you have not yet completed the 
survey, there is still time; here is the 
link:  https://forms.gle/C3xLJshbGz29Ywi77. 
  
Based on the responses received to date, 
people seemed interested in the Panera 
fundraisers. We will contact the restaurant to 
schedule, and then provide the date, time, and 
location details. We will plan a few events at 
different locations around town, if we are 
permitted to do so. 
  
We would like to encourage you to participate in 
the: 

❖ Holiday Plant Voucher Sale – pick 
up plants at Northtown Garden 
Center on Sheridan Drive 

❖ Wine Pairing Dinner scheduled for 
Saturday, March 12, 2022 
featuring Argentinian cuisine and 
wine.  

Ways & Means will probably plan one additional 
event in the spring (April or May). We will let you 
know about the event as soon as we make our 
final decision based on the fundraising survey 
results. 
 

    
   THE WOMEN’S CLUB IS NOW ON FACEBOOK!            
 
Search “UB Women’s Club” and “Like” our site. Watch 
for news and pictures from our events and activity 
groups. If you have pictures to share, please send 
them via email to sbusch526@gmail.com 

 

TRIBUTE FUND 
Jane Meka -Chair 

 

Donations are still being received for our Tribute 
Fund. This is a special way of honoring a friend for 
their birthday or celebrate an anniversary. 
Donations may be made in memory of past 
members. Please consider donating to the Fund. A 
thank you note is sent to the donor as well as an 
acknowledgement  card  to  the  recipient.  Our 
latest donation was Rosemary Mayne in memory of 
Marilyn Pautler. 
To donate, please contact Jane Meka at 716-836-
6414 or mathmeka@aol.com.  Thank you for your 
generosity in the past. 
 

mailto:d-berger3@roadrunner.com
mailto:pappas@indiana.edu
https://forms.gle/C3xLJshbGz29Ywi77
mailto:sbusch526@gmail.com
mailto:mathmeka@aol.com.


UBWC ZOOM BOOK CLUB FOR 2021-22 
COORDINATORS: CAROLYN GIAMBRA, LOIS KELLY 

ZOOM COORDINATOR:  PAULA SALAMONE 
 

 

December 13, 14 THE KITCHEN FRONT  Jennifer Ryan 2017.  Discussion leader:  Sheila Long 
 

January 10, 11 AMERICAN DIRT Jeanine Cummins 2020.  Discussion leader: Taunya Abaya 
 

February 14, 15,  THE PARIS LIBRARY  Janet Skeslien Charles 2021. 
Discussion leader:  Susan Busch 

 

March 14, 15 , THE FOUR WINDS  Kristin Hannah 2020. Discussion leader:  Elaine Cusker 
 

April 11, 12 CUTTING FOR STONE Abraham Verghese 2009. 
Discussion leader: Marianne Boccabella 

May 9 Selection meeting for 2022-23 books 

Dear UB Women’s Club members: 
 

Most of you have received the UB Women’s Club 2021-2022 Yearbook. In the printing process, one page was 
inadvertently omitted from your copies. The missing page is printed here and you were sent an email. Please 
print it and insert it into your books. 
 

We are sorry for any inconvenience, and we thank Maryann (Po) Jumper and the UB Print and Mail Services 
for their efforts to quickly provide this page to you. 
 

Roy, Joan G       322-5192  
Brookdale Delaware 2971 Delaware Avenue, Kenmore, NY 14217-2353 joan1458@aol.com 
Ruckenstein, Velina      204-8764 
755 Renaissance Dr Apt 203, Williamsville, NY 14221-8046 velinica2004@yahoo.com 
Rudes, Connie      639-0810  
231 Brockmoore Drive, East Amherst, NY 14051-2121 connierudes@gmail.com  
Rudin, Ann       689-7804 
133 Old Farm Circle, Williamsville, NY 14221-1534 an.rudin@gmail.com  
Runk, Cheryl J      861-6392  
P.O. Box 851, Getzville, NY 14068-0851 cherylart1234@gmail.com 
Russ, Alice P       834-6207  
61 Saratoga Road, Eggertsville, NY 14226-4334 aliceruss83@gmail.com  
Rustgi, Meena R      632-5768  
715 Renaissance Dr., Apt B112, Williamsville, NY 14221-8033 C - 908-6296, rustgime@roadrunner.com 
Ryan, Joan F       626-9332 
243 Frankhauser Road, Williamsville, NY 14221-4330 ryan1452@roadrunner.com  
Sahlem, Susan M      688-6139  
1840 N Forest Road, Williamsville, NY 14221-1321 susanmsalem@gmail.com  
Salamone, Paula      479-1088  
183 Lincoln Ave., Lockport, NY 14094-5525 salamonepaula@yahoo.com  
Sangiacomo, Sharon A     839-4247  
169 Audubon Drive, Snyder, NY 14226-4044 sangiacomoj@aol.com 
Sarac, Josephine B      894-3541, c-998-9238 
 23 Fairoaks Lane, Buffalo, NY 14227-1324          jbksarac@aol.com 
 

Also note these corrections  
Julia Cohan’s last name is spelled wrong on page 6.  Genie Smith's first name is spelled wrong on page 
11 and Marilyn Ciancio's last name is spelled wrong on page 11.....  
 

mailto:velinica2004@yahoo.com
mailto:cherylart1234@gmail.com
mailto:aliceruss83@gmail.com
mailto:rustgime@roadrunner.com
mailto:ryan1452@roadrunner.com
mailto:salamonepaula@yahoo.com
mailto:sangiacomoj@aol.com
mailto:%20jbksarac@aol.com


 
UNIVERSITY AT BUFFALO WOMEN’S CLUB 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY LUNCHEON 
at 

Banchetti by Rizzo’s 
550 North French Road, Amherst, New York 

 

Friday, December 3, 2021 
11:00 – Vendor Shopping     12:00 – Luncheon 

                   (before & after lunch)             (open seating) 
   [Small Indulgences is offering buy 1/get 1] 

Split Club Raffle 
 

 EVERYONE IS REQUIRED TO BE FULLY VACCINATED AGAINST THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND ASKED 
TO PLEASE WEAR YOUR MASK WHEN SHOPPING.  THANK YOU & ENJOY! 
 

Lunch Includes: [Cash Bar in the Café] 
 Insalata Grata ~ grilled Romaine lettuce with crumbled bleu cheese, bacon, 
          raspberries, blueberries & walnuts w/ balsamic vinegarette 

Homemade breads and spreads  --  Coffee, Decaf or Tea  --  Gelato ice 
cream 
Entrée Choices: 
 A Porcini Crusted Salmon with Risotto & Grilled Vegetables 
 B Filet of Sirloin (6 oz.) with Risotto & Grilled Vegetables 
 C Chicken Francaise with Homemade Fettuccini Alfredo 
 D Homemade Maccarancini Pasta w/ Meatless Pomodoro Sauce 
 

Cost:  $35.00    Please make your check payable to U.B. WOMEN’S CLUB and mail with 

        your entrée selection form below BEFORE November 26, 2021 to: 

       Linda Lee Sciortino,  28 Cunard Road,  Buffalo,  N.Y.,  14216-1917 

********************************************************************************* 
 PLEASE PRINT  Thank you for supporting the Grace Capen Academic Awards! 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO PRINT THIS RSVP FORM, PLEASE HAND PRINT THIS  
INFORMATION ON A PIECE OF PAPER AND MAIL IT WITH YOUR CHECK.  
 
Member:________________________________________   Entrée_______________________ 
Guest Name:_____________________________________   Entrée_______________________ 
Guest Name:_____________________________________   Entrée_______________________ 
Vendor: ________________________________________   Entrée_______________________ 
Guest Name:_____________________________________   Entrée_______________________ 
Total enclosed @ $35.00 per person: $_____________ includes your Grace Capen Award donation 
Your e-mail or phone confirmation: ________________________________________________  



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Till we meet again in 

person …. 
      Happy Holidays 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important Announcement from The Nominating Committee 

BOARD POSITIONS ARE AVAILABLE! 

          All UB Women’s Club members who are interested in attaining a position on our Board,                                                  
should contact Nominating Co-Chairs, Julie Cohan at 716-430-6026 or e-mail mgtcohan@buffalo.edu,                             
or Connie Rao at 716-207-6905 or email conniecrao@gmail.com. 

We have a need right now for two people to become the committee called “Historian.” The co-chairs     will be 
responsible for managing a digital library of photographs of club events. Ideally, the pair will take photos, but will 
also accept photos from others and organize them for use in our newsletter, emails, Facebook page and on the 
website. If you like taking and organizing photos, this one’s for you! Consider asking a friend to work with you. 
Be as creative as you like! 

Currently Julie Cohan is filling the position of Assistant Recording Secretary. If you would like to become part of 
the board and learn about the business of the club, this is an easy way to do it. You would be called on to take 
minutes at a meeting if the Recording Secretary is absent. You can start right after approval by the board at a 
regular board meeting. 

We are in the process of determining which board positions are available for next year. There are many! We 
welcome your interest and will do our best to match you with a job you love! Call Julie to discuss or request job 
descriptions.  

The Nominating Committee begins meeting in December to prepare the slate and recommend standing 
committee chairs. Now is the time to add your name to the list of those for us to consider. Our board is vital to 
the success of our club. This is the best time to take that leap and volunteer to join next year’s Board! Thank 
you for stepping up! 

Julie Cohan and Connie Rao, Nominating Co-Chairs 

mailto:mgtcohan@buffalo.edu
https://www.grassrootsnorthshore.com/issue_teams2
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
   Thank You to all members of the Buffalo Federation of Women’s Club and our  

 University at Buffalo Women’s Club for helping to spread joy and happiness among the unfortunate living 
 in our area. 

 Oh the Places I Have Been…..and where your donations went….. 
 
The members have been most generous in donating various monthly items or sending checks that are used to 
shop for needed items. 
        In September Kid’s Art Supplies were collected and the following agencies benefited from our generosity: 
The Boys & Girls Club of Holland NY – Elaine Lydon of the BFWC Board and I traveled to Holland and donated 
many bags and boxes of Art Supplies to Paige, the Director.  It was very timely as she was in the midst of filling 
back packs with new school and art supplies for returning students.   
 The following week I visited the YWCA on Grant St., in Buffalo with the next donation.  They were the 
recipients of many bags of new Art supplies consisting of colored pencils, crayons, paint sets and construction 
paper.  This facility houses children of all ages during the day while their parents are appearing in the court 
systems.  They were overjoyed to receive so many new items for the kids. 
 Then on to Family Promise Center on Hickory St. in Buffalo where they coordinate the needs of homeless 
families and assists with finding suitable housing and furnishing it with the basic necessities.  Luanne, the 
Director, promptly put the Art supply donations into operation entertaining the kids while their parents were 
completing intake paperwork. 
 More art donations were delivered to the Holy Cross Head Start Program on Maryland St., in Buffalo, to 
an after-school program at City Mission on Main St., in Buffalo and my final stop at the newly opened Boys & 
Girls Club of Cheektowaga located in a former school near St. Joe’s Hospital. 
There were many hugs, tears of joy and sincere thank-you’s as the donations were unloaded from my car and 
given to the various agencies.  Please know how much your generosity was appreciated! 
 During October a multitude of personal care items and toiletries were collected and found a new home 
at places including the Family Help Center on Dingens St. in Cheektowaga, enjoyed at Plymouth Crossroads, a 
homeless shelter for youth, located in West Seneca, at the Burrito Brigade at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church in 
Eggertsville whose young people took the toiletries along with the burritos they made to the homeless families 
living in downtown Buffalo. 
 
Our good works continue in November and December by collecting new children’s PJ’s and underwear, boys 
and girls in sizes 7-14.  I am looking forward to hearing from you! 
 
Marcia Sickau, UBWC representative 
 

 
             Announcing A Possible      

          New Activity 
      

We are hoping to begin a new activity 
a UB Women’s Travel Group. Trips will be 
around 3 hours of the Buffalo area and will 
start in the spring. More details to follow. 

 
Let's get out and explore our beautiful part 

    of the country.  
If you're interested please contact: 

              Barbara Miner at               
        shaynajewel@yahoo.com. 

 

mailto:shaynajewel@yahoo.com


 

         Donations Requested 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Gloria O’Neill and Jill Lucci for stepping 
up and becoming our basket raffle co-chairs for this 
coming year’s wine pairing event on March 12, 
2022’. After a year’s absence due to Covid, we are 
looking forward to resuming this fun event which is 
the largest fundraiser for the Grace Capen 
scholarships. 
 
We are asking you to bring your donations to donations 
to our Holiday Luncheon – Dec. 3rd and Chinese 
Banquet – February 20th) prior to the Wine-Dinner 
event. 

 
Please consider bringing one of the following to the 

luncheon: 
❖ A bottle of wine 
❖ A gift certificate from your favorite restaurant or 

service provider 
❖ A cash donation to be used to purchase gift 

certificates 
❖ A completed filled basket ready for the Raffle 
❖ Items to be used in a basket 

    
         All donations are tax deductible. Your personal 
 donations as well as donations from businesses will 
 receive receipt for tax purposes. The donation 
 request letter is in this newsletter for you to print. 
 Please watch for emails regarding future donation 
 opportunities. If you have any questions at all please 
 call: 
 Gloria @ 716-445-379 
 Jill @ 716-759-0521 
  Thank you! 

 
 
 

 

 
  

MEMBERSHIP Ethel Enserro and Ellie Grieco, co-
chairs 
 
Dear UBWC members, We wish to thank you for 
recruiting the following New Members. As of 11/ 09, 
our membership is at 389. Welcome: Maryanne, 
Connie, Catherine, Cheryl, and Nancy to UB Women’s 
Club! Since 5 of the members listed above joined us 
after the 2021-2022 Yearbook went to press, please 
print out this article and add to your Yearbook, which 
you should have recently received. 
 
MARYANNE BURGOS 
134 Winterbrook Drive  
Amherst NY 14228-1274 Buffalo NY 14216-2023  
Primary/Cell: 301-461-7999 
nanamaryanne@yahoo.com  
 
CONSTANCE (CONNIE) A. GRECO    
83 Bryant St.      
Buffalo NY 14209-1836  
Primary:  884-5450, Cell:  408-7621 
connieagreco@gmail.com   

 
CHERYL L. HOGG-CHAPMAN  
1428 Amherst St. .  
Buffalo NY 14216-3414 
Primary: 836-9204 ,Cell: 941-376-6731 
hoggchapman@aol.com 
Second address: Feb/Mar 6762 Fairview Terrace 
Bradenton FL 34203-8856 
 
CATHERINE COLLINS  
355 Starin Ave. 
Buffalo NY 14216-2023 
Primary/Cell: 390-2292 
 
NANCY A. STONE. 
29 Timberlake Dr  
Orchard Park NY 14127-3571  
Primary: 662-2416 Cell: 864-6181  
nastone47@gmail.com  
 
We also wish to welcome back the following:  
MARYALICE PELLICCI  and  
BARBARA ROCK (member in 2019-2020) 18 
Sweetbay Lane Williamsville NY 14221-8304 
Primary: 688-6929 hardrock12@roadrunner.com  
 
This year has been an unusual year for new member 
recruitment, to the point that we have run out of 
membership packets. From now on, if you know of 
anyone who wishes to join, please advise them to go 
online to our website: 
http://ubwp.buffalo.edu/ubwomensclub, Click on 
MEMBERSHIP, print out the 2021-2022 Membership 
Data Form, complete form, and mail to Ethel Enserro. 
We hope to see all of you at one of our upcoming 
events. 
 

mailto:nanamaryanne@yahoo.com
mailto:connieagreco@gmail.com
mailto:hoggchapman@aol.com
mailto:nastone47@gmail.com
mailto:hardrock12@roadrunner.com


  
SAVE THE DATE 

The UB Women’s Club 
Dinner and Wine Pairing 

Featuring Argentinian Wines & Cuisine 
$70 per person 

At the Fairdale Banquet Center 

672 Wehrle Drive 

Amherst, New York 14225 

Saturday, March 12, 2022 
Friends and family invited.  Must be 21 years of age or older. 

 
If you are donating a basket/wine and are attending the holiday luncheon on 

December 3rd you can bring it to the event. 

 
 
  

http://flickr.com/photos/cobalt/7256388892
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 



UB Women’s Club  
4955 Glenwood Dr.  
Williamsville, NY 14221-4129  

 Eileen Kuczmarski, Treasurer  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women’s Club Newsletter 

       For the January Issue 
 
    (Jan. & Feb. Fundraiser Reminders) 

 Donation Request Letter for Dinner & Wine Tasting  
 Announcement of Dinner & Wine Tasting 
 Chinese Banquet Reservation Form 


